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Magnalarm, Inc. License No. 13-26477-01 ;

ATTN: Paul K. Echlin Docket No. 030-33096
Executive Vice President

5115 Louden Drive
Fort Wayne, IN 46815-5040'

Dear Mr. Echlin:
,

,

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED APRIL 8, 1994

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated April 18, 1994, in response to
our letter dated April 8,1994, transmitting a Notice of Violation.

Your letter dated April 18, 1994, indicates Magnalarm Inc. informed the NRC
as soon as it was possible that Magnalarm Inc. was in bankruptcy. However,
Magnalarm Inc. did not provide written notification of the filing for
bankruptcy to NRC until approximately three months later. Furthermore, the 6

written notification was submitted in response to a verbal request by NRC.

We have no further questions regarding the violation specified in.the Notice
and consider the matter closed.

We acknowledge receipt of your roquest for termination of NRC License
No. 13-26477-01, and it has been forwarded to our Nuclear Materials
Licensing Section -for processing and review. You will be notified in a
separate correspondence regarding the results of that review.

Sincerely,

Orliinal Signed by B.J. Holt

B. J. Holt, Chief .

Nuclear Materials Inspection
Section 1
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